
Staff & Visitor Information for St. John’s Community 
Lilac Festival 

May 10, 2024 – May 19, 2024 
 
 

Staff and Visitors at St. John’s Community should access the facility from the 
South Ave/Highland Ave intersection.  Only those with work ID or their official 
pass will be permitted entry at this location.  Those without these credentials will 
be directed to the gated lot on South Ave near Reservoir Ave. 
 


